Westfield Science Oriented School
BF Resort Drive, BFRV, Las Pinas City, Philippines 1740

We take leawrning o step further...

17 August 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian/s:
Greetings!

We are happy to announce the opening of classes in all levels on 24 August 2020. The
schools' program of instruction is online learning using a cloud-based learning management

system that will deliver the lesson requirements of our students.

Itis also our pleasure to welcome our students and parents to Westfield Science Oriented
School SY 2020-2021. We appreciate your eagerness and excitement to know about the school's
Online Teaching. Please feel free to visit the virtual classroom of your children through our

Learning Board. We are always happy to serve you at all times.

Stay safe and healthy.

The Westfield Management Team.



